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Dear Parents of P7 pupils,  

P7 'Graduation' Dance and Buffet on Thursday 28 June 2018, 6.15 for 6.30 to 8.45 pm
Thank you to those parents / carers who are able to work with Ms Blyth, Mrs Marr and myself in organizing this year’s P7 'Graduation' Dance and Buffet on Thursday 28 June.
The origins and purpose of this event are as follows:

 

"In 2009, at my request, we successfully started a P7 ‘Graduation’ Dance and Buffet which pupils, staff and guests enjoyed and remember very much.  The purpose of such an occasion is to celebrate ‘the learning journey’ that has taken pupils from Nursery to P7, and for pupils to say ‘thank you’ to staff and former staff who have helped them along the way with their personal and social development. [This is still the purpose.]
Organising such an occasion was an ambition of mine ever since, as a Class Teacher, my P7 pupils at Oxgangs Primary School, Edinburgh, annually organized and enjoyed their leavers’ dance and buffet.   Then, we were fortunate to have a PE Teacher who specialised in dance; proper jive, rock’n’roll and the tango(!) were pupils’ favourites.  Indeed, pupils could dance better and more confidently than the adult guests!  We’re not quite there yet at Tynewater PS.
Our Parent Council kindly donate the cost of a buffet which Mrs Margaret Fraser (our Kitchen Manager) expertly prepares and presents so beautifully.  
There is no expectation for you to buy new or expensive clothes for your child, in fact possible one-upmanship as experienced by other schools is something we certainly want to avoid.  If pupils could wear comfortable ‘smart’ clothing to enter into the spirit of the occasion within a theme chosen by P7 pupils – yes, even ‘smart jeans’ (boys) - this would be great.  Also, if pupils could please arrive at school in their normal family car; nothing more is needed.  Pupils will always be expected to be on their best behaviour throughout.
As always, we are sure that we can count on your support to make our P7 ‘Graduation’ Dance and Buffet a very enjoyable and memorable occasion for the children for the reasons given, and as we wish them well as they progress to secondary school."
 
We look forward to working with you once again to achieve the original purpose of this event.
Yours sincerely,       
Douglas Lawson   Head Teacher
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